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I would like to express my support for the re-criminalization of drugs, mandatory 

treatment or jail time, and banning public drug use. The intentions of Measure 110 

were good, but it has been disastrous. We need to reimplement the law that requires 

people to get treatment or go to jail. I understand there is a desire to not criminalize 

addiction.  However, this is leading to open drug usage and a lack of safety for others 

in the community including children. There have been so many lives lost. The fruit of 

this measure has been bad.  


